
THIS WEEK (4/1/13 - 4/5/13)
Flash and HTML 5 Web Sites
  We have pushing hard to have our website up 
and running for playtesting purposes.  Our flash 
site is, for the most part, finished, while our 
HTML 5 site still needs additional work.  We are 
confident that we will have both fully functional 
in the very near future.

Infographics
  We have fixed a few issues with the wording of 
the infographics we showed at Halves, and now 
they are clearer and more easily understood.  
Additionally, we have laid the foundations for 
new infographics to display intriguing and infor-
mative statistics.

Client Meeting
 We met with our client on Thursday to infor-
mally update them on our progress.  We gave a 
condensed version of our Halves presentation, 
and they were impressed by what we have been 
able to accomplish.  They gave valuable feedback 
about the flow of the story, in particular how 
the experience will give a call to action to our 
guest.guest.
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